
(From Roger Madsen 24/4/2025) 

I recently found at the Powerhouse Museum  3 images of the John Madsen Medal 
awarded by the Institution of Engineers. I have attached the original photo of JPVM 
talking to Sir Harry Brown on the Showboat in 1952 (Sir Harry was very senior at the PMG 
& with radio licencing in the 1920’s- 1930’s- he was on the RRB at the outset).[Sir Harry 
lived in Roseville as well, not far from JPVM] 

I have recently been looking at the history of the WCIC (Water Conservation & Irrigation 
Commission) where JPVM was the consulting Electrical Engineer 1912-1916 & involved 
with the power station at Yanco to supply electricity to Leeton (the cannery & butter 
factory) & the MIA. 







 



 


